
ROBO CALL NOVEMBER 17, 2022 

Good afternoon.  This is Fr. Joe, your pastor. I hope you are doing well. 

A special thank you to all who participated in the Celebration of 

Confirmation last Thursday.  I also want to thank Helen Taylor and her 

wonderful helpers for making the reception a grand event. 

 

This weekend after all the Masses, you can purchase a Sunday Missal 

for $5.00 each, or a Missalette that includes daily Mass readings and 

music for $10.00. If you purchase either, please put your name and 

phone number on the inside cover. We have limited quantities and if 

there are any left after this weekend, they will be available at the parish 

office. 

 

If you did not pick up the list of the food items needed for this year’s 

Christmas Boxes, there are flyers in the church vestibule. Please note the 

types and quantity of some of the items. Thank you for your 

participation. 

 

Advent is just around the corner, and we will have Advent booklets 

available at the Masses this weekend.  One per family, please.   

 

On Thanksgiving Day, we will have Mass at 9:00 a.m. If you would like 

to bring food to be blessed for your dinner, there will be a table set up.  

 

The parish office will be closed on Thursday and Friday of next week.  

The church will be closed after the morning Masses on those days.  

 

Finally, please consider participating in this year’s #iGiveCatholic 

Giving Day campaign on November 29th.  Details are in this weekend’s 

bulletin. 

 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

 

For more information and up-dates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/
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In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my prayers and thoughts each 

day. Take care and be safe. 


